
Veterans Health Administration

O�ce of the Under Secretary for Health

Just a friendly reminder that our Town 
Hall meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 
December 16 at 1 pm est.

Dr. David Shulkin, Under Secretary for Health 
wants your input on how VHA can better serve 
America’s Veterans, so please use VA Pulse to 
submit your observations, recommendations 
or questions. To do that, use the following link 
https://www.vapulse.net/community/under-
secretary-for-health/vha-town-halls.

OR VHATownHall@va.gov.

The last day to submit your questions to  
VA Pulse will be Friday, December 11.

A limited number of phone lines will be available 
to take live questions. Questions will be 
answered as time permits. The number will be 
provided on the morning of December 16, 2015.

And if you missed the original Town Hall 
invitation, you’ll find it here: https://www.
vapulse.net/people/david.shulkin@va.gov/
blog/2015/12/03/town-hall-on-december-16.

Thanks for participating!

don’t
forget
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